
 
April 24th, 2020 
 
 

Dear BBA family:  
 
First and foremost, I want to pass along my thoughts and best wishes to all of you who 
are experiencing personal and financial hardships as a result of the COVID-19 virus. 
 
Whilst the world is working together to overcome new challenges, we often forget to 
take care of ourselves. In these stressful times, it is now more important than ever, to 
invest in your well-being and your future prosperity. 
 
As many of you know, I consider BBA an extension of my family. Hence, your safety 
remains at the top of my priority list. I am also mindful of the fact that many of you are 
anxious to return to some semblance of normalcy. We all miss interacting with our 
friends, colleagues, and classmates. 
 
Nearly every day I am contacted by students and staff eager to return to their “home 
away from home” here at Boca Beauty. While I am sympathetic to this desire, your 
personal safety remains paramount to myself and our leadership team. 
 
As a result, in the best interests of our student body and staff, I have made the 
executive decision to conclude distance ed classes as of the close of business on 
Saturday, May 30th. Our current plan, subject to further news and guidance, will be to 
return to On Ground classes on Monday, June 1st.  
 
In the interim, lets pray for enduring health to you and your loved ones. 
All of us here at Boca Beauty are excited to reconnect with you in person. 
We will be here masked and smiling-ready to greet each of you and welcome you back! 
 
 
 
In Health, 
 

Jack Bragin 

 
Jack Bragin 
Chairman & CEO 
 
 
 


